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Frangois Lareau
55-890 Cahill Dr, W.
: Ottawa, ON, Canada K1V 9A4

Tel (613) 521-3689
Fax (613) 521-4522
E-mail: flareau@achilles.net

27 Qctober 1997

- The Honourable Anne McLellan, P.C., M.P.

Minister of Justice and Attorney General
Room 207

House of Commons

Ottawa K1A 0A6

Subject: Research Papers on Law Reform
Ms. McLellan:

Back in 1994, as part of the consultations process on the Proposals to amend the Crimina
Code (general principles), The Minister of Justice Canada, June 28, 1993, I had forwarded my
comments to the Minister of Justice. On 25 April 1994, the Minister Allan Rock had informed
me that consultations were continuing on this matter (copy of the letter attached).

It has recently come to my attention that several articles were written on the Proposals by
the Law Reform Division, Department of Justice Canada. As it is matter of great interest to me,
could it be possible to get a copy of these articles if they are available? | have attached a list of
these articles and I hope that the list is complete.

Also, Mr. Rock stated in his letter that the consultations would help him to evaluate the
proposals with a view of modifying them or improving them. Could you please inform me of the
status of these proposals and the review of the General Part. Thank you.

Sincerely, . . .. -
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Frangois Lareau



